MEMORANDUM

TO: Pastors/Liturgical Leaders/Secretaries

Principals of the Schools in the Diocese of Victoria

FROM: Greg Bentz

Liturgical Commission – Diocese of Victoria, Texas

DATE: September 7, 2023

RE: ANNUAL PARISH RESOURCES

2023-2024(Year B, SUNDAYS; CYCLE II, WEEKDAYS)

Attached please find an Excel order form for the 2023-2024 Annuals (Year B: Sundays; Cycle II, Weekdays), Liturgy Training Publications (LTP) as well as a description of the different annuals. You will need to enter the quantity desired and the spreadsheet will multiply the DLC rate for you, as well as total everything for you. The drop shipping rate of \$6 is also generated into the form. All orders will be processed as drop shipping.

Please check among all liturgical leaders of your parish/office/school to determine what your parish/office/school needs to order.

Fill out only one order form per parish/office or school and include a check for the total amount payable to the DIOCESE OF VICTORIA, and mail it and your payment to:

Diocese of Victoria Liturgical Commission Zoila Shoemake, Treasurer P.O. Box 4070 Victoria, TX 77903

You may place a second order at any time as there is no time limit, however please keep in mind that orders may take up to 2 weeks for you to receive and the 2024 liturgical new year begins in Nov. 2023. Please keep a copy of what has been ordered for your records.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact Zoila at the Chancery Office, 361-573-0828 x2229 or zshoemake@victoriadiocese.org

Greg Bentz Diocesan Liturgical Commission

